
 

 
 

 

Hertsmere Borough Council 
  

Statement of Reasons for Proposing 
 

The Hertsmere Borough Council (Elmfield Road, Oakroyd Avenue, Kingsland and 
Oakroyd Close Potters Bar) (Restriction of Waiting) Order 2015 

 
In order to prevent congestion, avoiding danger to people or traffic or to prevent the 
likelihood of danger arising as a result of obstructive parking. 
 
Hertsmere Borough Council proposes to implement waiting restrictions in parts of 
Elmfield Road and Oakroyd Avenue in Potters Bar, as specified in the Schedule to 
the Order.  
 

Consent from the Highway Authority to promote the Restriction of Waiting Order in 
line with Section 1 RTRA 1984 has been granted 

 
 


